
 Freedom of Information request: FA21/02/00368 
The number of approval for a travel exemption coming into Australia under the 'immediate family members' from Oct 2020 to Dec 2020. 

Between 1 October and 31 December 2020, 4,514 individuals were found to be exempt from Australia’s travel restrictions as they have been 
assessed to be immediate family members of an Australian citizen or permanent resident. 
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